From: Andrew Haas

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Cuts to public radio

Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 4:58:01 PM
Hello,

I have lived in Alaska since 1986: 4 years in Bethel and the rest in Homer.

| cannot stress to you enough how the public radio station is the soul
of the town.

Please do not cut funding for it. It is extraordinarily short sighted.
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